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Ms. Liudmyla Denisova 

Ukrainian Parliament Commissioner  

for Human Rights 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Liudmyla Denisova,   

 

It is with great sadness that I learned about Russian attack on the independent and sovereign 

Ukrainian State. The Personal Data Protection Office strongly condemns the unprecedented armed 

attack on Ukraine. 

As the President of the Personal Data Protection Office, both I and my colleagues express our deep 

solidarity with the Ukrainian citizens whose fundamental rights and freedoms have been violated 

or threatened as a result of Russia's military actions.  

We declare full cooperation and all assistance of our authority in the face of growing threats as your 

neighbours and a common part of the data protection community.      

 

Your sincerely, 

Jan Nowak 

President of the Personal Data Protection Office 

 

 


